
From: Suzy Lee   
Sent: April 15, 2024 10:33 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Building General Email <building@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt 
<Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Richard Leitner < Joanna Frketich  Hamilton CBC Teviah Moro   
Subject: GLEN ECHO DRIVE, HAMILTON - LOSANI DISGRACE 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Dear Reporters, city councils, 
 
I am writing to vehemently oppose the proposed construction of an 8-story building + 4 story stacked 
houses in our peaceful community (Corman, Hamilton) of elderly and retired individuals. This plan 
completely disregards the preferences and needs of our residents and threatens to destroy the very 
essence of our neighborhood. 
 
Our community is not equipped to handle the strain of such a massive development, especially 
considering the dire state of our sewage system. Introducing a high-rise 8-story building + 4 story 
stacked houses would only exacerbate existing issues and jeopardize the health and well-being of 
residents. As a reminder our area has only INDIVIDUAL SINGLE DETACHED HOUSES. 
 
Furthermore, our elderly population chose this area for its tranquility and serenity, not to be 
overshadowed by towering buildings and disrupted by noise, criminality and congestion.  
 
This 8-story building + 4 story stacked houses project proposal blatantly ignores 
their right to enjoy their retirement years in peace. 
 
I urge you to reconsider this ill-conceived plan and instead focus on solutions (such as detached houses) 
that respect the character and needs of our community. Anything less is unacceptable and will be met 
with fierce opposition from residents. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
S. 
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